
FRIENDS OF LEEN MILLS 
For regular updates and information, 

find us at: www.facebook.com/FriendsOfLeenMills 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

23rd November 2018 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Over the next few weeks, the Friends of Leen Mills will be holding the following 

events for the school. Please make a note of these in your diary and hopefully 

we can raise some funds to support the children and the school.  

 
Nov 30th - NON UNIFORM DAY – Bring a bottle or Chocolate 

 

Please bring in a full unopened bottle, or unopened Chocolate which will be used 
on the Raffle stalls at the Christmas Fayre. 

 

Dec 14th  – CHRISTMAS FAYRE –3.15pm in the school Hall  
 
 

We are now collecting donations for our stalls. Please have a look at home for 
any unwanted presents, and good quality second hand items such as: 
 

Toys, Games, Books, Bric-a-Brac, and Cakes 
 

Please bring any donations to the school reception. (Please bring any cakes on 

the day)  
 

Christmas Fayre Decorate a Jar Competition 
 

There will be a prize for the best children’s decorated jar from each class.  

The jar can be any size, or shape, and can be decorated in anyway, but must be filled 

with Sweets.  

Please bring your jars in by 14th of December, with your child’s name and class on the 

bottom. 

All the Jars will be sold at the Christmas Fayre. 

. 

We do still need volunteers to help on the day, so any help will be most 

welcome. Whether it is setting up, running a stall during the Fayre or helping 

tidy up afterwards, please let a member of the Friends know, or leave your 
details in the school office or email us at - friends@leenmills.notts.sch.uk 

 
 

Foundation and KS1 Christmas Production refreshments  
 

The friends will be serving refreshments at all the performances.  

Thank you, 

 

http://www.facebook.com/FriendsOfLeenMills
mailto:friends@leenmills.notts.sch.uk

